July OCHDC Meeting
Submitted by Kim Adkins 09/16/24

Members in attendance: Rachel Puckett, Jennifer Payne, Trish Cederquist, Kim Adkins,
Lillian Wasson, Nichole Willacker, Jenna Willacker, Frank Adkins, Emery Velat, Steph
VanTuyl.

Secretary report was presented, Lillian Wasson made a motion to accept with a second
from Trish.

Treasurer's report was presented by Trish. We have $9901.89. Jenni made a motion to
accept with a second from Nichole.

Jenni made 2 new banners for Up North Farm Market and A&A Land Surveying. They
came to $123 total.

Camp was discussed, Rachel will get us a list of who has signed up. Nichole discussed
the menu and the need for additional supplies. Nichole was told by the extension office
that our debit card has not arrived yet.

The state show deadline was extended to 7/19 due to an issue online. We have 3
registered so far, Shayla Johnson, Alayna Hammerle, Makayla Lambert and Hallie
VanTuyl is getting registered.

The porta John bill will be sent to the office.

Non club points were discussed. There is a list in the office or one can be emailed to a
member if needed. The fair board is asking for help sprucing up the grounds.

Our new Program Coordinator was announced. Welcome Jennifer Payne to Oceana
County.

Notebooks have not been updated yet on the website so Jenni made a motion to waive
the notebook requirement for the State Show and the Fair this year. Kim seconded that
motion.

We will need to nominate officers at the September meeting and vote at the October
meeting. Youth can hold officer positions with adult guidance in the treasurer position.



There was no other business so Lillian made a motion to adjourn with a second from
Jenna.



